
  

 

 Thank you so much for funding my grant this past year.  It allowed me to 

purchase much needed items for my classroom, such as a new meeting rug and updated 

center and learning station supplies.   We spend much time learning together on the rug 

and through centers and stations.  Thank you again for making it possible for me to 

purchase these materials for my classroom.  It certainly made a difference for my 

students this year and will continue to impact my classroom for years to come! 

 

Thanks again! 

Angela Fallaw 

Johnston Elementary 

Kindergarten   

 

 


